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Subject: Communication from the Alderman of the 13th District, on behalf of Liz Martin (1919 Deane
Blvd) requesting a four-way stop at the intersection of 19th Street and Deane Boulevard.

Recommendation of the Traffic Commission on 09-19-16: Defer

Recommendation of the Traffic Commission on 11-21-16: Recommends that stop signs be
reversed at the intersections of Deane Boulevard and 19th Street.

Fiscal Note: The estimated cost of this signage will result in an installation cost of $200.00 and an
annual maintenance cost of $80.00.
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